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AH Committee

From: Gary R. <hawaiitrailbikes@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 12:59 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Makila Farms Testimony

Hello, 
 
My name is Gary Robilotta. My family and I support the Makila Farms Development. There are local 
families I know of that have left and are having to leave Maui due to lack of affordable housing. 
We’re barely hanging on due to high rents. Please help this project happen, we need more of 
affordable housing to happen on Maui.  
 
We are in a housing crisis! PLEASE, we ask that the West Maui Community Planning Action 
Committee NOT DELAY this or other affordable housing project in West Maui! 
 
Thank you so much, 
 
Aloha and Regards, 
Gary Robilotta, supporter of Makila Farms Project 
808 385 3035 
 


